
NW AUSTIN STRONGLY SUPPORTS the District 10 that starts above 2222 - PLEASE go 
back to the September 28th map and move the southeastern boundary to start 
at 2222, but to otherwise follow the ICRC map from September 28th. We 
appreciate and respect Tarrytown, Brykerwoods and Rosedale, but NW Austin 
would like to remain with our communities of interest.  
 
I feel that our geographic area has concerns that are not the same as the Tarrytown, Brykerwoods and 
Rosedale neighborhoods and the Northwest Austin citizens have already established an organized 
concerned association which share concerns specific to the above boundaries. 
 
Please consider this request. 
 
Linda Marshek 
 


